
If	you	participated	in	the	Vision	to	Learn	program	during	
the	 2021-2022	 school	 year,	 you	 are	 not	 eligible	 to	
participate	 in	the	program	this	school	year.	However,	 if	
you	did	not	receive	your	glasses	from	last	school	year	or	
have	lost	or	broken	your	glasses,	please	contact	Vision	to	
Learn	 at	 (248)	 716-4393	 or	 fill	 out	 the	 form	 at	
www.visiontolearn.org/glasses	 to	 receive	 a	new	pair	 of	
glasses. 




